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10th November 2020 

November News  
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 

COVID 19 Update: 
Thank you once again for your compliance with Covid rules around the school.  We really appreciate your 
social distancing, face cover wearing and ongoing communication with us over children’s and family 
health.   
Just a wee reminder that: 
If anyone in your family shows symptoms (cough, temperature, change of taste and smell) you must all 
isolate until a covid test has been completed and results are known.   
If you are not sure about what to do, or not sure if your child should be off school or not, please call us 
and we will go through the process with you.   

 
 
 
Interim Reports: 
This is the time of year when we would be having a parents’ evening, giving you a chance to discuss your 
child’s progress with their teacher.   
 
As we are not able to do this, we are issuing ‘interim reports’ that will give you information on how your 
child’s learning and well-being are progressing.   
 
Over the next few weeks Mr. Burns and Mr. Peck will make calls to parents of children who have Additional 
Support Plans and children with specific issues that need further discussion so that additional support for 
every child who needs it is given appropriate time.  
 
If you are concerned about your child’s progress, having received your child's report, please call the school 
and book a telephone appointment. 

 
 
 
Pumpkin Pathway 

 

We would like to thank you all for the wonderful support you gave 

us for this event.  We hope the event gave you a lift and you 

enjoyed it as much as we did.  A video of the pathway can be 

found using this link.  https://youtu.be/p5tsvnIHZ3U It is a private 

link so you will not find it by searching on youtube.  Thanks  

 

 

 

 

 Dress Down Day – Fri 27th November:  Dress as a book character. 

£1 donation via parent pay will go to school funds. 

 

 

  

Respect 

Friendship 

Achieve 

Positive 

Learning 

Together we learn we grow 

https://youtu.be/p5tsvnIHZ3U


Christmas 2020 

This Christmas will be very different to our usual Christmas.  We are not able to do our Nativity 

Show as normal, or have a Panto into the school.  However, we will try to make the season as full 

of festive cheer as possible!   

 

Parties:   

Children will have a Christmas party in school, in their class group.  More details of dates and 

arrangements will follow. 

 

The 12 days of Christmas – Robert Smillie Style!  

For the last 12 days of the school term we will release some festive 

school clips, some pictures, some music and anything else festive that we 

can conjure up!  It will probably take the format of a link that can be 

clicked on to take you to the clip / pictures etc.  Our hope is that children 

can log onto this with parents each day and see what is new.   

 

Many thanks!  


